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Student  
Spotlight 

Hello, my name is Jenni McClanahan. I’m 

from Tulsa, OK, and I am a first-generation 

college student. I am the oldest of  six, with 

five younger sisters. When I was a 

sophomore in high school I was diagnosed 

with a heart condition and had a Heart 

Ablation in August of  2018. I graduated high 

school in May of  2018 and started college 

that August. I’m currently a Junior, dual 

majoring in Mathematics Education. I 

recently had Covid-19 in November. My 

favorite color is pink and my favorite thing 

about me is my love for Batman. I own over 

200 different batman memorabilia. I joined 

TRIO in 2018 and enjoy going to events with 

the TRIO family. Beginning in the fall of  2020 I 

became a Tutor and Mentor here at TRIO. I 

am currently the Vice President of  First-

Generation Student Organization (FGSO). I 

have been a part of  FGSO for three years as 

the Chair of  Fundraising for one year and the 

VP for two years. I would like to run for 

President in May. I plan to graduate in 

December of  2022 with the help of  TRIO. 

After I graduate, I would like to be a Middle 

school Math teacher here in Oklahoma.  

Jenni McClanahan 
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Career Services Etiquette Dinner                     February 11, 2021 

TRIO Day                February 23, 2021 

Spring Break         March 15th—19th, 2021 

Finals Week                 May 3rd—7th, 2021 

 

  

Due to the COVID-19 virus; many campus  

wide events and activities along with those at  

TRIO SSS will be scheduled as the semester progresses.  
 
 

Make sure to check your email and the SSS Blackboard page for  

updates on SSS activities and events! 
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Come enjoy our food pantry, take a 
snack or even a meal for later! 
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